
Attention pro-lifers!   

Join us for  “Choice” Chain: An exciting new way to engage our 

community on the topic of abortion.  

CCBR will host a training session on pro-life apologetics, the    

reasons we use this particular strategy, and project protocol.   

After the training, there will be a short lunch break and then an  

opportunity to participate in the project and put that training to 

work!  

We encourage you to come to the training even if you are          

undecided about participating in "Choice" Chain. This is a great 

way to save lives and change minds and hearts about abortion. 

For more information or 

to RSVP, please contact  

Andrea Szrejber at  

519-721-6988 or  

andreacorke@hotmail.com 

 

 

Donations will be accepted 

to cover the cost of the 

training and materials 

 

Sponsored by 

“Choice” Chain is Coming to KW! 

Save a Life 

February 23 

 
Training 

9am—12pm 

 
Demonstration 

1—2pm 

St. Aloysius  

Parish 
11 Traynor Avenue 

Kitchener 

unMaskingChoice.ca 


